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Prof. Ved Prakash
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D.O. No. F.1-1/2015 (CM) Fatsdajn@}yzﬁﬁ

Dear Vice Chancellor/ Director

| wish to inform you that the Ministry of Human Resource Development convened a meeting of the State
Education Ministers/Principal Secretaries (Education) on 6" January, 2015 at Vigyan Bhavan, New Delhi.
The meeting, chaired by the Hon’ble Union Minister for Human Resource Development, deliberated on two
critical areas of reforms pertaining to introduction of Choice Based Credit System (CBCS) and adoption of
Credit Framework for Skill Development (CFSD), at the earliest.

During the meeting, a consensus has emerged on the implementation of CBCS and adoption of CFSD
across the Universities and Colleges from the coming academic Session, i.e., 2015-16, as it will not only
provide wider options to students but also ensure their seamless mobility across the institutions.

| am writing this letter with a request to seek your personal intervention for the successful implementation of
CBCS and CFSD in your esteemed institution, if not done so far. In this connection, it may be appropriate if
you quickly initiate action to address some of the pertinent issues which have a strong bearing on the
proposed implementation, like the following:

i) Semesterization of curricula;

ii) Restructuring of syllabi in the form of modules;

iii)  Standardization of examinations; and

iv)  Switching-over from numerical marking system to grading system.

In order to expedite the entire process, you may consider setting up a Working Group of Senior Faculty
-members of the university which can develop a time-bound action plan for the successful implementation of
CBCS and CFSD.

| take this opportunity to inform you that the UGC has already developed a broad template and formulated
the Guidelines to facilitate the implementation of CBCS. You may use it as a base material and adopt or
adapt it as you deem fit. Besides, the UGC has also come up with the scheme of introduction of CBCS in
Skill based Vocational Courses. Guidelines on CBCS and Credit System in Skill Based Vocational Courses
can be accessed at http://www.ugc.ac.in.

Further, it pleases me to inform you that we have set up a Facilitation Cell in the UGC which would extend
necessary assistance to you in the matter, if you so desire. Kindly feel free to write to us.

Seeking your whole hearted cooperation in implementing these much needed reforms.
With regards,

Yours sincerely,
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(Ved Prakash)

TO

THE VICE CHANCELLORS/ DIRECTOR OF ALL THE UNIVERSITIES




University Grants Commission
(Wra FEA T WA, R WEER)
(Ministry of Human Resource Development, Govt. of India)

W, AN A= ot FIGE AW A0, T Rweh-110002

it Bahadur Shah Zafar Marg, New Delhi-110002
Ph.: 011-23236286/23239337
Prof. Rajnish Jain Fax : 011-2323 8858
Secretary

E-mail : secy.ugc@nicin

D.O. No. F.1-4/2018(QIP) 6t April, 2018
Dear Sir/Madam,

You are aware that UGC has developed Guidelines on Choice Based Credit
System (CBCS) and also the detailed syllabi in consultation with various stakeholders in
as many as 109 undergraduate courses as a template. These syllabi of 109 courses are
available on the UGC website. The template gives a broad framework of uniformity as
well as inbuilt flexibility. All the Universities were requested to adopt the CBCS and also
revise the curriculum.

Undoubtedly, under your able leadership your University must have implemented
the CBCS and also have updated the curriculum. The Ministry of Human Resource
Development has desired to create a database regarding implementation of CBCS and
curriculum revision in Universities across the country.

In this regard, | request you to kindly provide the information in the enclosed
format duly signed by the Registrar of the University before 13.04.2018 on
cflougc@gmail.com.

With kind regards,
Yours sincerely,

vy
'S

(Prof. Rajnish Jain)
The Vice Chancellors of all Universities.

Copy to :
The Publication Officer, UGC, New Delhi for uploading on the UGC website.

(Prof. Rajnish Jain)



